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Dentistry With A Heart
c/o Brian D. Shuman DMD
PO Box 745
Kingston, NH 03848
(603)642-8293
(603)642-5733 fax




Thank you for your continuous efforts in participating with Dentistry With A Heart. The best aspect of this is that we had a united voice of donated time, energy and money. Although all of us give throughout the year, this program says that we stand together in our efforts. 

Because last year did not go as planned, I wanted to get a note out early to remind all that the program is held around Valentine’s Day. Please mark this on your calendar and more information will follow mid- January. 

Once again, thank you for your support for such a great cause.

Sincerely,


Brian D. Shuman, DMD





